
Helping our customers use energy wisely is 
important to us. Each year, our customers achieve 
significant energy savings and receive rebates 
and incentives through Avista’s energy efficiency 
programs. The Commission approves the amount 
of funding for these important programs through a 
portion of our customer’s energy rates.

On March 14, 2017, we completed a required, 
annual filing related to the energy efficiency 
programs we provide in Washington. This filing is 
a report to the Commission that includes funding 
information and energy savings results for 2016. It 
acts as a true-up, adjusting the amount of funding 
needed to run the programs, including the rebates 
and incentives paid to customers, so that it aligns 
with the costs to deliver the programs. If approved, 
residential electric customers in Washington could 
expect to see a $0.79 per month increase and 
residential natural gas customers in Washington 
could expect to see a $0.82 per month decrease 
in the price they pay for energy, based on average 
monthly usage (957 kWhs and 66 therms). These 
changes would begin June 1, 2017.

Avista’s programs are based on providing a 
financial incentive, or “rebate,” for cost-effective 
efficiency measures with a simple payback less 
than 15 years. This includes approximately 300 
measures that are packaged into about 30 
programs for customer convenience. You can learn 
more about the energy efficiency programs we 
offer at avistautilities.com/savings.
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